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Hello, fantastic parents! My name is Rachel Poulin and this is my tenth 
summer here at Camp Sabra. I am having the absolute best time working as 
camp’s Media Director while getting to know the new & returning campers. 
I’ve been busy documenting all the incredible things happening here, and I look 
forward to sharing it on the weekly Parent Sabra Schmooze. I hope you enjoy! 
-Rachel
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There is nothing quite like 

Opening Day here on the 

peninsula. It is the divine 

combination of singing, cheering, 

and reuniting. This year, Opening 

Day was particularly enhanced by 

the brand new Beren Sports 

Pavilion. Campers were 

immediately shaded from the hot 

sun as they got off the bus and 

quickly got aquatinted with their 

cabin mates and staff. Music was 

playing and the crowd was 

raging. Campers then headed to 

their cabins to unpack. The day 

was concluded with dinner, cabin 

bonding, and a campfire at 

Inspiration Point. 
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According to Camp Sabra’s customs, there is no such thing as too many hugs. 
Here are just a few of many hugs that occurred on the first day back. 

MISSED 

YOU! 

WELCOME 

BACK!
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From our Judaics Director, Rachel Dingman:

This week's Jewish Value is Courage. As we explore courage in 
everything we do at camp, we took some time in Judaics to 
learn about two of our most courageous leaders. Moshe and 
Joshua- two of our tradition’s great leaders, both needed 
reminders of their own amazing qualities to have the courage 
to accomplish their tasks. Moshe said no to G-d 4 times before 
he was convinced that he could do the job, and Joshua was 
repeatedly told to “Be strong and resolute” (“chazak v’amatz”). 
In Judaics we looked into these moments and tried to figure 
out how to be strong and resolute and encourage each other to 
try new things, be brave, and have an amazing summer!
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Jeri from G-15 is has officially 
been recognized as camp’s “best 
scraper” at meals. She rocks at 
cleaning and we love her for it!

Micah and Jimmy from B-14 
helped their fellow bunkmates with 
homesickness and even tucked 
them in bed at night.

Davis from B-12 searched all over 
camp to return the pen that he 
borrowed from the Ayelet unit 
head. 
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That’s all for now! 
Thanks for stopping by…

8


